Wesley Heights Community Association

May 31, 2005

DELIVERED BY HAND

To: Wesley Heights Residents

Re: Neighborhood Meeting

Dear Neighbor:

I am writing to notify you that the Neighborhood Open Forum that was scheduled
to take place Wednesday June 1° at the Wadsworth House has been cancelled and
the rezoning petition withdrawn.

Also, please note that the neighborhood meeting will take place Thursday June
9" at 6:30 p.m. at the St. Mark Missionary Baptist Church (611 Grandin Road).
New business will be discussed at the neighborhood meeting, including, (1)
manning the standing committees (which are the “Beautification” , “Clean
Up” , “Crime Watch” , “Public Relations” , “Neighborhood
Preservation/Community Development” and “Fellowship” committees), (2)
establishing street representatives and (3) consideration of the positions of
Parliamentarian and Chaplain. I hope that you will attend.

Kind Regards,

Brian H. Nolen, President

President, Brian H. Nolen (604-4449)

First Vice President, Peggy Howey (377-9943) Second Vice President, Thomasina Massey (347-0922)
Financial Secretary, Anita Mobley (400-8468) Recording Secretary, Valaida Fullwood (376-6469)
Corresponding Secretary, Chris Rogers (650-5630) Treasurer, Gloria Mclain (335-1592)
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